
Because of the benefits derived from
attending Turf Conferences, my club
officials insist that I go to St. Louis,
MO. I sincerely hope that other clubs
are doing the same for their grounds
superi ntendent.
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IMPORTANT NOTES FROM THE
BOARD MEETING OF NOV. 5, 1979

A few weeks before the Turf Clinic the first meeting of
the newly elected Board was held at Butler National
Golf Club. A few decisions were made that the
membership should be aware of. First, most of you
know that our friend Chick Evans passed away this fall.
At Chick's request no flowers were sent, but a donation
was sent to the Evans Scholarship Fund as he wished.
Second, a letter has been sent to Dr. George at the
University of Illinois voicing our concern in Dr. AI
Turgeon's leaving his post. The letter urges Dr. George
to hire a competent replacement quickly, so that all the
fine programs that have been started can be continued
without any break in their progress. The third item has
to do with the payment of dues. You should have
received your dues statement by now. Please pay them
as soon as possible. To avoid a lot of last minute
problems, this is what is planned. A reminder of dues
payment along with a Iist of those who have not paid
will be published in the Bull Sheet in February. This
will be done NOT to embarrass anyone, but to call it to
your attention in case it has been overlooked by
someone. Those who have not paid their dues by March
31st will be put on a delinquent list, and those on that
list will not be a member in good standing until the
following year.
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